


As a scenic oceanfront community and popular destination 
(for both humans and  loggerhead sea turtles during nesting 
season from May through October), the Town of Surfside is 

passionate about protecting the ocean and marine life.
 

One of the initiatives in place here that help protect our  
loggerhead sea turtles is the ban of plastic straws. Plastic 
straws make up a large portion of sea and beach litter and can 

easily be mistaken for food by a hungry sea turtle.
 

Follow Surfy and her adventures from being a hatchling, 
navigating the perils of the ocean, along with some fun facts 

about these important and majestic animals.

What Surfside Does to
Help Protect the Turtles






























